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Hello,

I am a homeowner in SE Portland and a born-and-raised third generation Oregonian, and I
want to make sure that my wonderful state and city are welcoming and open to all. Please
support HB 2001, help us protect our open spaces and farmland and make sure that our cities
can help be places for everyone to live. Thank you!

Tyler Frisbee

-- 

Tyler Emilie Frisbee
(503) 805-5579
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